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There will be a MISSIONS SEMINAR meeting.at_10:30 a.m. Wednesday, December 13- 
All members please be there. The meeting will be brief.

The Missionary Council is sponsorin. a BANQUET to be held January 12, 1962, 7:30
p.m., at the Retold Methodist Church. The theme of the banquet is Oriental 
Missions. Rev. Glenn Horst, a former missionary to the Orient, will be the 
speaker. See Bill Finke for tickets, which sell for $2.00. All students, faculty 
and staff members are invited to attend.

* * •34-
All accounts are due and payable before final exams. Those whose accounts are in 
arrears m i l  have their names on a list given to each professor and m i l  not be 
allowed to take final exams. This includes tuition, cafeteria, library fines, 
room, board, bookstore and all other accounts.

* * -x-
There will be no chapel services during final exams except at the conclusion of the 
exams, at which time there will be a final chapel and communion service for all
students.

~/<r -X-

The Christmas recess officially commences after the communion service on Friday, 
December l5 and ends with the commencement of class instruction on bednesdqy, 
Januarv 3, for students now in school. The new quarter officially commences on 
Tuesday, January 2, for new students who have not been on campus thus far this 
year, on which day they will take freshman exams and register m  preparation for 
classes which commence on Wednesday•

■vr *$«•
The Student Union Building will be open during Christmas vacation for the use of 
campus residence students ONLY and that for the purpose of meals. Young men may 
visit with their lady friends in the lounge of the ladies' residence between the 
hours of 6:30 and 10:30 p.m. except during church time on Sundays. The ladies 
residence vrill close at 11:30 each night#

All students having registered for the winter quarter are expected to check in on 
Tuesdav no later than midnight. Those traveling long distances should make 
ample provision for bad road conditions, breakdowns, etc., by allowing extra 
traveling time. •34- -3:- *
3ES_You can check out library books for Christmas vacation any time this week!
If you’ve been wanting to read a missionary book, or Christian biography, or some 
Christian fiction, vacation will be a good time. Or you can get a head start on 
next quarter, if you're ambitious. •34- -X- -34-
The Seattle Times' series of articles on "Speaking in Tongues" is posted on the 
library bulletin board. "X~ "X*
Some students still owe library fines. Please remember that these must be paid 
before you can get your grades. *5C PV -/$•
The Educational Department in Springfield is currently conducting a survey among 
candidates for graduation in an effort to assist ministerial students and vocational 
volunteers in placement following their graduation from the college. It will be 
appreciated if the questionnaires which were distributed will be returned to the 
Registrar on or before Friday, December 1E>.

-X- -X *

The next bulletin will be distributed January 5, 1962. 
a safe and enjoyable vacation.

Have a MERRY Christmas and


